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NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR 

SHARED WINTER STREETS AND SPACES GRANT 
 

 

 

 

The Paxton Department of Public Works is applying for the Shared Streets and Spaces Grant, as offered by the 

Massachusetts Department of Transportation. 

 

If awarded, Paxton DPW would purchase a tow-behind speed alert radar messaging sign that the Department 

would utilize at road construction sites to improve worker and motorist safety within work zones, especially 

within high-traffic areas such as Grove Street, Pleasant Street, Richards Avenue and West Street.  

 

Any residents who wish to learn more about this proposed project, or offer feedback are encouraged to contact 

the Paxton DPW at (508) 753-9077 or tthibault@townofpaxton.net. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Travis Thibault 
Director of Public Works 
 


